message regarding continuing status fees program_‘

Dear CUPE 3913 members,

We wanted to reach out with some
updates regarding the 50% tuition
fee waiver for full-time PhD
students continuing beyond their
12th semester.

The university has informed us that
due to bureaucratic and
communication errors, the 50% tuition
tfee reduction has not yet been
posted to members' WebAdvisor
accounts, and they have not sent
confirmation to eligible members
that the discount w% be applied.
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However, they have assured the union
that the discount will be applied to

eligible members’ accounts on August
15 2024.

As a reminder, this discount is
applicable for full-time PhD students
who are beyond their 12th semester

of study.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to
us it you have any questions or
concerns.

Sincerely,

CUPE 53913 Executive Committee
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